
Last Friday, we took a trip

down memory lane (for some

of us!) back into the 80s for

Comic Relief. It was amazing

to see so many of our school

community embracing the

challenge. When all the

pennies have been counted,

we will let you know how

much we raised.

Our 'Wear Red' day for a

'Happy Heart' raised over

£141 - an excellent effort all

round!
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Chestnut Class

Jack's Pre-School

Oak Class

Chestnut Class, along with the
rest of the school, enjoyed a
music enrichment session last
Friday led by the Dorset Rural
Music School.

There was lots of fun had
exploring different drum sounds
and playing different rhythms.

Next time, we hope we can
perform in assembly.

Preschool staff have created
a new outdoor construction
site for the children to
enjoy. 

THey have been planting
flowers and drawing
flowers as part of our all
signs spring.

Winners of Easter raffle will
be announced Tuesday 1st
April. 

Sycamore Class 

Sycamore Class thoroughly
enjoyed their termly art
assessment this week
having been given the
opportunity to create a
multitude of different
animals out of clay and so
developing their sculpting
techniques.

Can you tell what they
made?

Oak Class have been

working hard on their

end-of-term assessments

this week.

They have also been

getting to grips with a

kit to help them build a

'Cam Caterpillar' - drills

and saws to the ready

next week!

Gentle Reminders

It is FoS Quiz night

tonight!

Thank you to those

parents who attended

our PINS coffee session

this week. Look out for

the next date after half

term.

Coming Up:

28th March - FoS Quiz

Night

3rd April - Jack's Pre-

School Parents' Evening

4th April - Last day of

term

22nd April - 1st day back

9th May - VE Day 80

Party

12th May - Year 6 SATS

23rd May - break up for

half term

 

The winner of our 'Bench Buddy' sign design competition was: Zara. Her poster will be

laminated and used on the bench. We will get the Bench Buddy up and running after the

Easter holidays.  

Junior Governors

www.barwickstofordschool.co.uk

Following a few weeks away from
school on sick leave Mr Rich will be

beginning a phased return to work
on Monday 31st March. He looks
forward to seeing you all soon.


